
The SELF PTO received a generous grant from 
Hannah’s Hope for two large sensory tubes 

(They look like giant lava lamps!) for the new 
sensory room that is coming to SELF!  Thank 

you Hannah’s Hope! 

We had the first SELF Dance Party last week! 
It was a blast!  The kids enjoyed dancing, snacks, and 

the bubble machine!

The PTO is always 
looking for 

parents 
volunteers! 

Please join us! 
Check out our 
New Facebook 

Page 

 

The next PCES 
Board Meeting: 

February 6th, 
2024 

at 8:00a  
SELF Board Room 

NEXT PTO MEETING 
February 6th, 2024 

6p-7p 
Virtual Only 

1
DONUTS WITH DAD/GUARDIAN 

February 9th, 2024 
1-2p 

Return RSVP slip to 
attend.

2
NO SCHOOL 

February 16th  
& 

February 19th 

3

February 2024

SELF PTO NEWSLETTER 

Join Our New SELF PTO 
Facebook Group
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